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16 September 2019

Hugh Davenport

Dear Hugh Davenport

Request for information

Thank you for your email dated 27 August 2019 requesting information on
public injured in Police vehicle incidents. You requested:

All notifications made under the Health and Safety at Work Act where
a Police staff member was in charge of a vehicle which was in an
incident which a member of the public was injured.

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official
Information Act 1982 and | enclose the following information:

» Since 1 April 2016, when the Health and Safety at Work Act came
into force, NZ Police has notified WorkSafe of 7 events where a
Police member in charge of a vehicle has been involved in an incident
in which a member of the public was injured.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982,
to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with
the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

&>

Mel Aitken
National Manager, Safer People

Police National Headquarters

180 Molesworth St, Wellington
Telephone: 04 474 9499 www.police.govt.nz
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